
 

COMPETITIVE BASS 
FISHING TEAM? 

The Auburn Anglers are preparing for the 2019- 2020 season. 
If you are interested in joining the Auburn Anglers, please see the 

requirements and contact info below. 
Students must meet the following requirements  

to be considered for the team: 

• Have a passion for competitive high school bass fishing and have 
access to a boat or a partner that has a boat 

• Student enrolled in the 8th – 12th grade for the High School Team 

• Student 7-14 years old for the Jr Bass Team 

• Maintain a 2.0 GPA and have no disciplinary problems 

• Be willing to attend all Mandatory meetings and tournaments 

• Be able to follow the rules/directions of the club, officers and 
tournament trails 

1st Meeting is Aug 20th at 6:30 PM at AHS Rm 3130 
Ms Cleaver room at Rear of the High School 
For more information about the Club or how to join please contact: 

Barry Garner- barry@barrygarner.net, 334-444-3959 
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